
 
 

From: donotreply@records.nyc.gov   
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 12:38 PM 
To: Andrew Carboy   
Subject: [OpenRecords] Request FOIL-2023-025-00368 Closed  
  

The Law Department (LAW) has closed your FOIL request FOIL-2023-025-00368 for the 
following reasons:  

The Mayor’s Office will be responding to this request on behalf of the New York City Law 
Department.  
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